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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

LITTER PICK COMPETITION 

On Wednesday 10 year 6 children took part in the Spring community litter pick. 
They went out armed with bin bags and litter pickers. They went up the Crescent 
and around the bottom field near the pool. The children collected 10 bags of lit-
ter. They were only allowed 2 hours. Mr Hale went with the children and they 
were accompanied by Mr Stephen Reynolds, school governor and Mayor of Oaken-
gates. There are some pictures further on in the newsletter. 

HOMEWORK CLUB: 

We will be starting a homework club the second week after Easter. Please sign up via Par-
ent pay if you would like your child to attend. This will be Monday 3.15-4.15 for KS1 and 
Wednesday 3.15-4.15 for KS2. It is an opportunity for children to complete their home-
work if they are not doing so at home. There will be no charge for this club. 

 

VERBAL ABUSE 
I would just like to remind you all about verbal abuse and shouting at adults in school. Teachers and 
Teaching assistants and Office staff do not deserve to be shouted at. If you are upset with a matter 
that has arisen or you are not happy with something you approach the office, teacher, 
TA in A CALM MANNER. I have been informed by the police that I hold the right to 
contact them and report any parent who is verbally abusive or aggressive to them. This 
also applies to the verbal abuse on the telephone. This must stop and will not be tolerat-
ed anymore. 

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 17th March 2025 

• 31st March ~ Easter Art week. 

• 1st and 2nd April ~ Scooter Skills ~ Base 3, 4 and 5. 

• 1st April ~ Base 4 ~ Multi-skills event ~ 10.00-12.00 

• 7th April ~ Bikeability ~ base 6 

• 7th April ~ Parents consultation evening ~ 3.30-7.00 via TEAMS. 

• 8th April ~ Parents consultation ~ 3.30-5.00 via TEAMS. 

• 9th April ~ Bikeability base 7 

• 11th April ~ Easter Egg competition 

• 11th April ~ Break-up for Easter. 

• 28th April ~ return to school after Easter break. 

• 30th April ~ Pedestrian training ~ Base 5 all day. 



 

 

TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 



 

 

 

 

 

In base 1 we have 
been busy creating 
our own daffodils 

out of egg 
cartons and a 

straw.  

In Read Write Inc this week we have 
been learning our new sounds from set 1 

and some set 2. 

In maths we have been focusing on numbers 9 and 10 
and knowing its value  Our ten town number of the 

week is 4. 

In Literacy we have been writing about the story ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. We have story mapped with 
pictures and words. 



 

 

 

 

 

This week in Starfish.. 
In Literacy, we have been reading the story Little Red Riding Hood and 
focusing our sentences on using the conjunction ‘and’. We leant that 
we can write longer and more interesting sentences if we use ‘and’ to 
expand our sentences. We have been ordering the story of Little Red 
Riding Hood using images and writing sentences that match.  

In History, we learnt about the 
real life superhero, Florence 
Nightingale, we learnt about her 
ready to learn about today’s 
nurses next week with a visit 
from a nurse. 

In Science, we have been learning about forces. We learnt that push-
ing and pulling are forces and where we would use them. We learnt 
that pushing is moving something away from us and pulling is mov-
ing  something closer.  

In Maths we have been 
learning about fractions, in 
particular, quarters. We 

learnt that quarters are 4 
parts and that the parts 
must be equal. We have 
been learning to find a 

quarter of a shape and a 
quarter of a number.  



 

 

 

  

This week in Seahorses... 

Musician of the Month 

This months musician is Freddie Mercury and the 
children loved listening to the genre of rock and roll! 

They took turns performing some of the famous songs 
from Queen, with the crowd joining in with our own 

Freddie’s huge stage presence! The children also 
thoroughly enjoyed using body percussion to recreate the 
famous stomp-stomp-clap pulse to ‘We will rock you.’ 

Literacy 

Over the term in writing, we have been 

learning lots of new grammar, such 

as; conjunctions, commas in a list and 

expanded noun phrases. We are learn-

ing to combine these skills with our 

neatest handwriting and this week we 

published part of the story. Next week 

we will be creating a new story! 

Geography 
 

This week in Geography, the 
children used their ICT skills 
to digitally locate Egypt and 
research key items that they 
would find in Egypt. Next 

week, children will be 
comparing the Egyptian 

coast to Barmouth! 

Science 

In Science, our pea plants have 
sprouted and some are growing 
super fast. The children are 
enjoying observing their plants! 



 

 

 

  

         Literacy 

This week children have 
been writing the story 
The Owl Who is 
Afraid of Dark. They 
have been learning to 
use subordinating con-
junctions to add more 
detail to their sentences. 
Next week children will 
change the animal in 
the story to another 
nocturnal animal to write their Chance to Shines.  

. Geography 

   In Geography children have 
been learning about Egypt. 

They learnt the location and 
geographical features of Egypt 

and spent time creating a 
map. They were able to label 
the capital city, surrounding 

seas and the River Nile. 

 

Science 

In Science children have been growing their own 
pea plants. Each week we are recording the pro-
gress of their plants, by recording the length 
they have grown. Everyone’s peas are growing 
very quickly and will be more than ready to 
take home at Easter! 



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles Sadan  Idera  

Starfish Millie Bella 

Seahorses Oscar Willow 

Dolphins Ibrahim Maya 

Seals Carter Luna 

Swordfish Harry Olly 

Belugas Annabelle Amelia 

Octopi Kyra  

Sharks Alexis Anastasia 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Sadan  

Starfish Evelyn-Grace 

Seahorses Jacob  

Dolphins Toby 

Seals Leon 

Swordfish Samavia  

Belugas Annabelle 

Octopi  Kendall 

Sharks Isla  
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday via Microsoft Teams. Children were awarded with 
their certificates in class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this 

week. 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Seahorses ~ 968 ~  FANTASTIC  

KS2 ~ Sharks ~ 97% ~ SUPER 

 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Archie Arya 

Savannah-

Artemis 

Hope 

Zhaire 

Reggie 

Yuvraj Adam Gabriel 

2 Ethan Tommy 

Evelyn 

Molly 

Ellie 

Mathias 

Damien  

Bella 

 

Ashton Rahnia  

3 Oliver Paisley 

Brendan 

Sienna 

Eric 

Simran 

Iris 

Aniya Bridget Gunveer 

4 Gabrijela George 

Leyla 

Archie 

Lexi 

Toby 

Enzo 

Chloe 

 

Ellie  Arnesh  

5 Nicholas Lewis 

Gabriella 

Dexter 

Thiago 

Joey 

Harriet 

Alaya Lexi Lillian 

6 Maya  Indi 

Essa 

Max 

Ishaan 

Jaskarn 

Tymon 

Jared  Koray  Dara  

7 Bella Rosie 

Reuben 

Harrison 

Leo 

Keerat 

James  

lacey Ella Halimat  

8 Tillie Mason 

 

Ollie 

Dylanjot 

Jake 

Lilly  

Iris 

 

Luna Tola 

9 Jakub  Dominic 

Phoebe 

Ajai 

Jacob 

Amara 

Evelyn 

Michel Callum  Sufyan 
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This letter will also be coming out separate on the e-mail. We will arrange a date for you to bring you do-
nated bikes to school. 
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